
Sewer Service Fee Credit  

Recently the City of Mill Valley mailed a postcard notifying 

residents that beginning this year the City is offering a 

sewer service fee credit to single-family home owners who 

qualify for the PG&E California Alternate Rates for Energy 

Program (CARE). The sewer service fee for a parcel 

occupied by a qualifying customer may receive a credit of 

25%. This credit does not apply to apartments, rental units 

on the property or businesses. The sewer service fee is 

collected on the property tax bill which is mailed in the 

fall. 

In order to apply for this credit, please present your PG&E 

bill indicating participation in PG&E CARE to the City’s 

Finance Department located on the 2nd floor of City Hall at 26 Corte Madera Avenue, Mill Valley. In order 

to qualify, the PG&E bill must be addressed to the same property owner and street address for which 

the sewer credit is requested. Proof of qualification must be presented to the Finance Department by 

September 5, 2011 in order to receive a credit for 2011/12 taxes. 

If you are not enrolled in PG&E’s CARE Program but would like to see if you qualify, click here PG&E 

Care Program to see the program guidelines. Or, you may call PG&E’s customer service number at 

(800) 743-5000. 

For further information please contact the City at (415) 388-4033.  

 

 

 

http://www.pge.com/myhome/customerservice/financialassistance/care/eligibility/
http://www.pge.com/myhome/customerservice/financialassistance/care/eligibility/

